
173rd CONTRACT ATTORNEY COURSE 

(14 - 24 July 2020) 
 

The 173rd Contract Attorney Course (CAC) will be held virtually by Distributed Learning 
this year.  There will be no resident portion of the course.  All students are required to 
provide their own computer or digital device (e.g. laptop, tablet, etc.) and internet 
connection capable of supporting the Zoom application 
(https://zoomgov.com/docs/gov/zoom-5-0.html).  The Legal Center and School (LCS) 
will have limited IT support for students experiencing hardware issues.  Students must 
be prepared to rely on their own agency or unit for IT support.   

 

The LCS will continue to provide a Continuing Legal Education filing service for students 
of the 173rd CAC.  However, it will be up to each state’s bar association as to whether 
or not they will accept virtual CLE courses.  Two hours of optional Professional 
Responsibility training will also be provided.  

 

As usual, students from the Department of Defense MUST contact their training 
coordinator for ATTRS enrollment into the course.  Non-DoD students must still apply 
NO LATER THAN 31 May 2020, using the application on the TJAGLCS webpage 
(https://tjaglcspublic.army.mil/cac).   

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the course manager, MAJ Chris 
Elder, at christopher.d.elder8.mil@mail.mil. 
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